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Attention Parents/Guardians 

We at Spes Nova are pleased to announce that we will be opening a tuck shop in 

2024 (Date to be announced). The shop will be open during breaks as well as from 

14h00 – 14h30. 

Our aim is to provide well-balanced items for all learners.  For us to be able to do so, 

we need the inputs from you as parents.  Please complete the below suggestion 

form as to what you would like your child to consume throughout the day and return 

as soon as possible. 

Thank You 

Moné Joubert and Team 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------ 

 
Suggestions: 

___________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

_________________________   _______________________ 

      Name and Surname              Name of Learner 

      (Parent/Guardian) 
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